
Knightly Chatter
Bishop John T Kidd Council 4924   -   Windsor Ont.                  May - June 2018
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District Deputy
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District Warden

Lou Lafontaine
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 Upcoming Events
Pre-Election BBQ Dinner  Wed, 2 May, 6:00pm 
General Meeting & Elections Wed, 2 May, 7:30pm 
Rose Sunday Sat & Sunday, 12-13 May
General Meeting  Wed, 6 June, 7:30pm 
Safety Patrol Appreciation Wed, 20 June, 8am - 1pm ,Lacasse Park,

Check website Calendar for details

http://www.kofc4924.com/new_york.html


Message from Our Grand Knight

The month of May is a special time for us Catholics to pay homage to our Blessed Mother
Mary.

Rose Sunday Right to Life will  be On Mothers day weekend.  Brother Knights from our
council will be at all masses selling Roses.

The month of June our council will collecting new underwear for the downtown mission for 
the less fortunate.

Safety Patrol Appreciation Day is on Wednesday June 20, 2018 at 8:00 AM at LaCasse 
Park in the town of Tecumseh.  We can use more volunteers on this day please call me 
Trevor Thomas at  (519-944-1880)

Brothers last year we did not have enough volunteers to sell the State Lottery Tickets at the 
malls. This year your Grand Knight is asking our Brother Knights to purchase a book of 10 
tickets for $50.00. Or you can split the coast of a book of 10 tickets with family members or 
friends. We only have 40 books total for our council to sell. Please Contact G.K. Trevor 
Thomas at (519-995-0857).

Fraternally yours.
Trevor Thomas
Grand Knight



Message from Our District Deputy   

Worthy Brothers

As we come to the close of another fraternal year, it's time to evaluate our successes and 
failures and learn valuable lessons from each. Now we need to look forward and use the 
tools we have to grow our council. The new e-membership is one took we can use to our 
advantage. Also the upcoming training sessions for Financial Secretary on June 9 and 
executive officers training on June 16. I encourage all to partake in each of the sessions.

Lastly by the time you read this new executive officers will have been elected. I would like to
thank the out going officers and welcome the new executive officers. May Our Lord guide 
you and give you strength and patience during your tenure.

Fraternal yours
Jesmond Tabone
District Deputy 39

Did You Know, as a Knights of Columbus You

Printed and distributed 500,000 copies of the Knights of Columbus Armed With the Faith 
military prayer book

Upcoming Bingo Dates: at 
 

We are in need of volunteers to help work 2 hours at a bingo session. Working these 
sessions are not like they used to be. The work is very minimal. If you are able to help 
please contact Bro. Bill Demers at 519.974.0081 

May 5 Sat-10:45 pm-12:45 am-Mike & Bill
May 5 Sat-12:45 am-2:45 am - Mike & Bill
May 15 Tues-6:45 pm-8:45-Trevor&Tom F 
Jun 2 Sat - 8:45 pm - 10:45 

Jun 23 Sat-8:45 pm – 10:45-John P

Safety Patrol Appreciation day will be held on Wednesday, June 20 8:00am – 1:00pm
at  Lacasse Park 590 Lacasse Blvd, Tecumseh

https://maps.google.com/?cid=3353721169550470669


               Ontario State Chaplains Bursary  -  Deadline May 15

The Knights of Columbus in Ontario recognizes the importance of Post-Secondary School 
education so the Ontario State Chaplains Bursary program was established to award to 5 
successful applicants each year a Bursary of $1,000.00 each. This program is available for 
YOUTH and ADULTS. It provides a bursary to assist Knights and members of their families
entering the first year of a post-secondary education.

  There are links on the www.kofc4924.com website Members page on the left under Forms
to two busary programs. 

Did You Know, as a Knights of Columbus You

In 2013, raised and distributed more than $169 million and contributed more than 70 million 
volunteer hours in service to Church, community, youth, and fellowman through the 
“Surge...with Service” outreach program.

     Vocations Message

A vocation is a fruit that ripens in a well cultivated field of mutual love
that becomes mutual service, in the context of an authentic ecclesial

life. No vocation is born of itself or lives for itself. A vocation flows
from the heart of God and blossoms in the good soil of faithful people,
in the experience of fraternal love. Did not Jesus say: “By this all men
will know that you are my disciples, if you have love for one another”

(Jn 13:35)?
Let us dispose our hearts therefore to being “good soil,” by listening,
receiving and living out the word, and thus bearing fruit. The more we

unite ourselves to Jesus through prayer, sacred Scripture, the Eucharist,
the sacraments celebrated and lived in the Church and in fraternity, the

more there will grow in us the joy of cooperating with God in the
service of the Kingdom of mercy and truth, of justice and peace. And

the harvest will be plentiful, proportionate to the grace we have meekly
welcomed into our lives.

Pope Francis
World Day of Prayer for Vocations
May 11, 2014

http://www.kofc4924.com/

